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Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

January 23, 2007

Mr. Larry Elliott
Office of Compensation Analysis and Support
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health
4676 Columbia Parkway
Mail Stop C-46
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Larry:

Libby White asked me to send you the following documents to you.

I am enclosing one copy of the classified portions of the contract that the Atomic Energy
Commission (AEC) signed with the Dow Chemical Company for the operation of the
Rocky Flats Plant. These portions have now been declassified. These portions consist of
copies of modifications 20 through 53 and copies of modifications 87 through 92.

Earlier had asked the Department of Energy's History Office for a
copy of a contract that "must exist" between the Rocky Flats Plant and the Dow Madison
Plant. The enclosures are part of our response to ,request. We are sending
the enclosures because they are apart of what the History Division retrieved in response
to his request.

If you have any questions about this, please call either myself (on 301-903-0127) or
Libby White (on 202-586-3632).

~

Office of Fonner Worker Screening Programs

Enclosures
(As stated)
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Sincerely,

R~ders


